REPORT FOR MAY 2019

Lovely to see you here. Rose Hill | think was a great success and we are lucky
they have said that we can have it any time which is great for us. | am about to
let Jesmond Know because they would like to come for a visit and Rose Hill
would be the venue, here’s hoping it comes off. Well done to all those who
played in the pairs Championships

Winners Judith Scott and John Caller

Runners up Arthur Bramman and Warren Robertson

Our next day is at Toongabbie. Bowls then Lunch. Always a very good day, we
will be playing for the EAC trophy. So far we have 48 bowlers and 8 nonbowlers
| must apologise for not letting everyone know how we do the scoring for the
pairs and triples. We use the same format for both.

Good bowling to all

Jan Williamson




